
 

        Reconciliation Requirements 
 

 

 

The following is required of students preparing for the Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

 
 ●  At least one year of prior faith formation 

 ●  Have received the Sacrament of Baptism 

 ●  Regular attendance at weekend Mass   

 ●  Parent Meeting 

 ●  Attendance at regular Faith Formation classes 

 ●  Attendance at second semester Sacrament classes 

 ●  “Meet the Priest” question/answer session 

 ●  Reconciliation Practice 

 ●  First Reconciliation 

 

NOTE:  If your child has not made their First Reconciliation and is past second grade, please call 

the director, Emilija Lapas, at 924-4220. 


